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SYLLABUS FOR ACADEMIC YEAR  (2024-25) 

CLASS – IV 

SUBJECTS PA-1 HALF- YEARLY PA-2 ANNUAL 

MAY TEST AUG TEST 

ENGLISH –I CH- 1 to 3 
ch-1- The silver 
house 
ch2- I am born 
ch-3 Sardar 
Bhagat singh 

CH- 4 to 6 
ch-4- The king’s 
justice 
ch-5- The artist 
ch-6- Rain in 
summer 

CH- 5 to 9 
ch-5- The Artist 
ch-6- Rain in summer 
ch-7- Cinderella  
ch-8- The Boy and The 
Robbers 
ch-9- Kites 

CH- 10 to 12 
Ch-10- A family on the 
roof 
ch-11- My Dog 
ch-12- A wolf’s cub 

CH- 1,6,10 to 14  
ch-10- A family on the 
roof 
ch11- My Dog 
ch-12- A wolf’s cub 
ch-13- Penguins 
ch-14- Helen keller 

ENGLISH –II 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ch- 1 to 5 
synonyms ( 
Accept to 
admiration), 
Antonyms- 
(above to affirm) 
Sick Leave 
Application(pg 
no-76) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ch- 6,7,8,9 
Synonyms (Aim to 
Catch), Antonyms 
(Blunt to 
Complete), Letter- 
Write a letter to 
friend about his 
birthday present. 
Essay Writing- 1- 
My school,  
2- Our 
Motherland 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ch- 6,7,9,10,11,12,15, 
synonyms(Notice to 
Destiny), 
Antonyms(Confess to 
Glory), Comprehension, 
Application Write an 
application to the 
principal of your school 
requesting her to grant 
you one week’s leave to 
attend your sister’s 
wedding. 
Letter- Write a letter to 
a boy who had earlier 
been your Neighbour 
inviting him to dinner. 
Essay writing- 1- Journey 
by bus, 2- My Hobby. 

Ch- 13,14,19 
Synonyms- (Difference 
to Fault) ,Antonyms  
(Giant to mint), 
Application- Write an 
application to the 
Principal for seeking 
permission to pay the 
fees without fine.  
Story Writing- 1- The 
lion and the mouse. 
2- The hare and tortoise 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ch- 4,5,7,9,13,16,19, 
synonyms ( Foe to will), 
Antonyms( optimist to 
reject), Comprehension,  
Application- Write an 
application to the 
principal for seeking 
permission to pay to 
fees without fine.  
Letter- Write a letter to 
your friend thanking him 
for the gift that had 
been sent to you on 
your birthday pgno.80 
Essay Writing- 1- 
Mahatma Gandhi 
2- My best Friend 
 



PHONICS  Comprehension Story no-41,42,43 Story no-44,45,46 Story no-47, 48 Story no-49,50 

HINDI-I 

HINDI-II 

 
MATHS 

CH- 1 and 2 
 
Ch-1- Numbers 
and Numeration 
ch-2- Addition 

CH- 3 to 5 
 
ch-3- Subtraction 
ch-4Multiplication 
ch-5- Division 

Ch-1 to 8 (PA 1- May and 
Aug. Test) 
ch-6- Multiples and 
factors 
ch-7- Fractions 

CH- 9 to 11 
 
ch-9 - Money 
ch-10- Measurement 
ch-11- Measure of time 

ch-2,4,6,7,8, (SA 1), 
ch-9,10,11,12,13,14 (PA 
2), 
Ch-12- Basic 
Geometrical concepts 



ch-8- Decimals 
 

ch-13- Perimeter and 
area  
ch-14- Data handling 
 
 

SCIENCE ch-1 and 2 
Diagram- 
Structure of Leaf. 
Stomata, 
Photosynthesis 

ch-3,4,5, 
Diagram- Internal 
Structure of Egg, 
Life cycle of 
butterfly 

ch-1 to 7,  
Practice paper label the 
Structure of tooth, 
stomata, 
Photosynthesis, life 
cycle of butterfly 

ch- 8 to 10 
Diagram:- water cycle, 
traffic signs.  

ch-3,5,8 to 13 
 Practice paper-2. 
Diagram:- show the 
arrangement of 
molecular in solid, liquid 
an gas, simple machines 
(4), solar system, water 
cycle, layers of earth. 

SOCIAL 
SCIENCE 

Ch-1 and 2 
ch-1- India our 
motherland  
ch-2- physical 
features of India 

Ch-3 and 4 
ch-3- climate and 
seasons in India. 
ch-4- agriculture 
soil and crop. 

Ch-1 to 8  
ch-1- India our 
motherland  
ch-2- physical features 
of India 
ch-3- climate and 
seasons in India 
ch-4- agriculture, soil 
and crop  
ch-5- industries in India 
ch-6- changing homes 
ch-7- human resources 
ch-8- water resources 
MAP- States with their 
capitals 
Diagram- water cycle 

Ch-9,11,12 
ch-9- Our Forest 
ch-11- our government 
ch-12- our goals, rights 
and duties. 

ch-3,5,10 to 17 
ch- 10- Transport and 
communication 
ch-11- our government  
ch-12- our goals, rights 
and duties 
ch-13- Public services 
and institutions  
ch-14- festivals and 
national days 
ch-15- our rich heritage 
ch-16- some great men 
ch-17- waste and its 
disposal, Map-Different 
types of soil in India. 

G.K ch- 1 to 11 
  

ch- 12 to 23 
know it to believe 
it-1 

ch- 24 to 45  
know it to believe it-2 

ch- 46 to 56 ch- 10,11,46 to 67 
know it to believe it-3 



CONV. Ch-1 to 3 
CH-1- 
Preliminary word 
bank 
ch-2- Helping my 
mother 
ch-3- Actions and 
reasons 

Ch-4 to 7 
ch-4- Being on 
time 
ch-5- Regular 
Exercise 
ch-6- Asking for 
money 
ch-7- Being helpful 

Ch- 6 to 10 
ch-6- Asking for money 
ch-7- Being Helpful 
ch-8- Forgive and forget 
ch-9- Seasons round the  
year 
ch-10- Discussing 
cleanliness  

Ch-11 to 13 
ch-11- Months of the 
year 
ch-12- Religions of india 
ch-13- The Professions 

Ch-1,7,11 to 15 
ch-11- Months of the 
year 
ch-12- Religions of india 
ch-13- The professions 
ch-14- Going to a doctor 
ch-15- conversation with 
a host 

MORAL Ch-1 to 3 
ch-1-Value your 
time 
ch-2- Love nature 
ch-3 intelligence 

Ch-4  to 6 
ch-4- tolerance 
ch-5- forgiveness 
ch-6- service 

Ch-7 to  11 
ch-7- gentleness 
ch-8- Be cooperative 
ch-9- Faith in god  
ch-10-Be caring 
ch-11- Sharing 

Ch-12 and 13 
ch-12- Precious Mother 
ch-13- Presence of Mind 

Ch-6,7,11 to 15 
ch-11- Sharing 
ch-12- Precious Mother 
ch-13- Presence of mind 
ch-14- Firm 
Determination 
ch-15- Never Give up 

COMPUTER Ch-1 and 2 
ch-1- Input and 
output Devices 
ch-2- Memory 
and storage 

Ch- 3 and 4 
ch-3- More about 
window-10 
ch-4- Formatting 
in MS Word 2016 

Ch- 1 to 5 
ch-1- Input and output 
Devices 
ch-2- Memory and 
storage 
ch-3- More about 
window10 
ch-4- Formatting in 
MsWord2016 
ch-5- Introduction to 
power point 2016 & 
worksheet-1 

Ch- 6 and 7 
ch-6- More about 
Scratch 
ch-7- More on artificial 
intelligence 

Ch- 3 to 8 
ch-3- More about 
window10 
ch-4 formatting in MS 
word 2016 
ch-5- Introduction to 
power-point 2016& 
worksheet-1 
ch-6- More about 
scratch 
ch-7- More on artificial 
intelligence 
ch-8- More about 
internet worksheet 1& 2 

ART & CRAFT Drawing- pg no- 
2 to 7 
craft- Flower pot 

Drawing- ch-8 to 
13  
craft- photo frame 

Drawing- ch-14 to 19 
craft- key holder spoon 
stand ( with waste 

Drawing- ch-20 to 25 
craft- Doll Making 
(with waste material) 

Drawing- ch-5,7,11,20,26 
to 32  
craft- tricolors Activity ( 



(with waste 
material) 

key holder( with 
waste material) 

material) with waste material) 

 

 

 

 


